
GATEWAY MILERS CLUB MEETING MINUTES     January 8, 2019 

gatewaymilers@gmail.com  website:  gatewaymilers.org 
 

President: Bill Badger 

Vice-President: Rosalie Maul 

Treasurer: Cindy Stucky 

Secretary: Lois La Fleur - fleurs1106@gmail.com 

Directors:  Ann Mattingly, Paul Gorom, Gordon Brown 

Members:  We have 70 club members! 

Treasurer:   We have a balance of: $10,106.05. Two thousand dollars is being held for the Ireland Trip.  
 
 

Proposed 2019 Walks and Activities: 
- Jan 19th – Ice Carnival Soup Walk University City; Deanne and Gordon Brown 

- March 2nd - Mardi Gras Walk; Deb Kruep and Mark Mackey are taking on this walk again. It is a great walk 

and event and our walkers and merchants love it. 

- Apr 13, 2019 – Bunny Hop Walk O’Fallon IL – POCs - Paul and Regina Gorom 

- May 18, 2019 - Cliff Cave County Park Walk St. Louis MO – POCs Cindy and Tom Stuckey 

- Sep 28, 2019 – Highland Silver Lake Walk Highland IL – POC – Lois La Fleur and Rosalie Maul 

- Oct 12, 2019 – Fiends and Phantoms Walk St. Louis MO – POC – DeAnne and Gordon Brown 

- Please send all walk location ideas to: gatewaymilers@gmail.com 

 

- Year Round Events (YREs): 

-  Oakland Historic District-Belleville POC Rosalie Maul  

- Edwardsville  POCs: Linda and Bill Badger 

- O’Fallon IL POC: Lois La Fleur 

- Katy Bike Trail; POCs: Debra Kruep and Missy McBride 

- University City MO POCs: DeAnne and Gordon Brown 

- Starting in 2019 our newest YRE Kirkwood MO with the POCs Cindy and Tom Stucky 

- Starting in late 2019 O’Fallon IL Bike Trail: POCs Lois La Fleur and Rosalie Maul 

- All YREs are listed on the AVA website under the Event section.  

 Items from the floor:  
- A Motion was approved to reimburse Cindy and Tom Stucky $100 for the deposit of a pavilion rental at the 

Cliff Cave Park Walk May 18. 

- Motion, by Lois La Fleur, to amend the Gateway Miler bylaws; change will show that Director terms are a 3-

year period and if a replacement is needed during a term the new director will complete the remainder of the 

term. Motion was approved. 

- Carol Reznicek brought the remainder of the Gateway Milers new winter hats and headbands to the meeting. 

The group approved selling the Gateway Milers winter hats for $10 and the headbands for $5.  

- Robert A. Buzolich, Hoosier Hikers Volkssport Club, South Bend, IN is the nominee for the upcoming Mid-

America Regional Director elections. 

 Reminder:  Our 2019 Gateway Miler membership form is on our website. We will have the membership form  

 available, to fill out, at our next traditional walk Jan 19th. 
 

NEXT MEETING:  Our next meeting is Mar 12th at Fortel’s Pizza Restaurant. Meet at 6:15 if you would like to 

order food. Meeting will start at 6:30pm. We’d love for you to join us and share ideas for future walks and trips. 

 

Lois La Fleur 

Gateway Milers Secretary 

mailto:gatewaymilers@gmail.com

